From: Charlotte Meynell

Sent: 06 April 2023 12:01

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Building Application 2023/0113/P
Hello,

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response
to the above application.

PLEASE REDACT the objector’'s address for Trim as per her request. I've checked
with Neil and he is happy for us to do this as comments received through the website
also don’t show their addresses when uploaded to Trim.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
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Sent: 21 March 2023 10:19
To: Charlotte Meynell <Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Building Application 2023/0113/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Charlotte Meynell
Re: objection to Building Application 2023/0113/P

I am writing to you directly as | value my privacy and do not want to risk putting my address online
but | am objecting to the change of use for 13 Princess Road, NW1 8JR.

There are very few services around Princess Road and Diana Milner Garden Design have done a
wonderful job, as long as | can remember, in ensuring that the street looks attractive but most
importantly, servicing the needs of a huge number of local residents. Simply because a property
developer thinks they will make more money by converting the shop into a private residence does
not seem to me a good enough reason to throw out a long-standing and useful business so | hope
the Council will take the needs of the local community into account when they make this decision.

Thank you for your time.



With best wishes
Gail Rebuck

“Baroness Rebuck, DBE

This email may contain information which is confidential. If you have received it in error, please notify the
sender immediately and then delete it. Please do not copy it, disclose its contents or use it for any purpose.

This email is sent on behalf of a company in the Penguin Random House UK group of companies, comprising
The Random House Group Limited, a company registered in England and Wales with number 954009,
registered office 20 Vauxhall Bridge Road, London SW1V 2SA, Penguin Books Limited, a company registered in
England and Wales with number 861590, registered office 20 Vauxhall Bridge Road, London, SW1V 2SA,
Dorling Kindersley Limited, a company registered in England and Wales with number 1177822, registered office
One Embassy Gardens, 8 Viaduct Gardens, London, SW11 7BW and their respective subsidiary companies.



